Recruitment Fact Sheet

Here are just a few ideas for how to recruit individuals in to your Home Usability Network (HUN) and how to keep those individuals coming back!

· Make it easy to join! The easier it is to join your organization the better. If someone can join your organization within 5 minutes they are more likely to join then if it takes longer. Since there isn’t any paperwork for becoming a member, this is a snap!
· Target your recruitment. Having a specific message for a specific group is a more effective method of recruitment. When recruiting younger adults consider that they usually want to improve their resumes and work together. 

·  Understand why an individual would want to volunteer. People volunteer for their own reasons and understanding these reasons can make it easier to recruit individuals. Some people volunteer because they have been affected by the cause, others join because they want to improve their skills or resume, and others join because they want to connect with the community. 
· Make Volunteering Easy: Be honest and forward about when you will need volunteers and give your volunteers plenty of time to clear their schedules. Simple things such as offering to carpool or offering to adjust the work schedules to better fit the volunteer/s schedule can make a huge difference in how volunteers think about working with you.
· Social media has become a huge part of recruiting volunteers. Be sure to look at all the potential options for using social media as a recruitment tool. DO NOT use your website or social media to communication with an active member. Email is a more effective medium of communication for personal communication. 
· Politicians, tradespeople, and companies are more likely to join if the organization can offer them some kind of benefit. Organizations that can offer positive advertising such as recognition at a community get together, an ad in a newsletter, or a positive endorsement on social media website are more likely to recruit and maintain these kinds of volunteers.
· Show Appreciation: Say thank you often, throw a party! Volunteers are more likely to continue volunteering if they are shown appreciation.
· Create a banner that highlights your HUN members, this can double as some free advertising for your partners. 

· Another way to show off is to invite a satisfied consumer to your gathering. This way volunteers have the option of seeing how their hard work affects people as well as having the option to make a connection with the consumer. 
